
1st October 2021

Dear Parents, 

This week in school we have been thinking about 'being creative'. We have been thinking 
about how being creative is important if you want to be a 'World changer'.
When I asked the children in assembly on Monday who they could name as 'World changers' I 
was so impressed with their responses. They could tell me about a whole host of people from 
Greta Thunberg to John Franklin to Henry the VIII. 

Our children have been working in their new English and Maths groups this week and it has 
been absolutely wonderful to see children from different classes and year groups working 
collaboratively together. 

Thank you to all those who attended our 'pre-loved' uniform sale on Thursday. We raised 
£158 for school. We are listening to your feedback and know that next time we will hold this 
sale both on a morning and after school so more people can attend. We will endeavour to hold 
another before half term at 2.30pm. Watch this space for more details.
We hope you have a wonderful weekend,

Thank you.

Miss S  Horsbrough 

Executive Principal 



Elem ent s PTA Parent s Group

Are you int erest ed in helping t o plan, 
organise and suppor t  our  school?

We are look ing for  new  m em bers t o join 
our  parent s group. Bot h as m em bers of  t he 
core t eam  or  as volunt eer /helper  who can 
be called upon when we have event s and 

need ext ra pairs of  hands. 

Please cont act  t he school of f ice t o regist er  
your  int erest . Thank  you.

On Fr iday 22nd 
Oct ober  we are 'Giving 
Racism  t he Red Card' 

We w il l  be suppor t ing 
t h is educat ional 

char it y again t h is year .

 Children can pay £1 t o 
com e t o school dressed 

all in red.
Fl u Vacci nat i on 

For ms
I f  y ou h ave not  y et  

r et ur ned y our  ch i l d's f l u 
vacci nat i on f or m t o sch ool  

pl ease do so as soon as possi bl e.
We need t o r et ur n t h ese t o t h e 

sch ool  nur si ng t eam r eady  
f or  t h ei r  v i si t  on 7t h  

December .
Th ank  y ou

Toys in school
We have an increasing number of  children w ho 

are br inging t oys, games and ot her  it ems t o 
school. 

Please do not  allow  your  child t o br ing t hese 
it ems t o school. If  t hey become lost  or  broken 

w e cannot  replace t hem. It  can also creat e 
t ension bet w een t he children if  it ems get  

t ouched or  t aken.

We have lot s of  lovely t oys and resources in 
school so t hey do not  need t o br ing t hem.

Any it ems t hat  are brought  w ill be collect ed by 
st af f  and ret urned at  t he end of  t he day.

Thank you for  your  support  w it h t his.



A note for Year 3 parents.....
As part of  their DT topic next week 
Year 3 will be designing sandwiches 
made f rom purely plant based 
ingredients.
I n order to cretae their plan they 
will be tasting a variety of  plant 
based products f rom which they will 
choose to make their sandwich.
I f  you do NOT wish your child to 
take part in this tasting session please 
contact the school off ice. Thank you

ADVANCE NOTICE
Please be aware that af ter 

Christmas the price of  our Af ter 
School Club will be increasing to £5 

per session.
We require more staff , more 

resources and will no longer be 
subsidised for the running of  Af ter 

School Club.
We have maintained our current 

price for 3 years but 
unfortunately f rom January 2022 
we are going to have to increase 

the cost.
Thank you for your understanding.

Book  Launch !
Last  y ear  our  Y ear  2 ch i l dr en (now Y ear  3) wor k ed r eal l y  
h ar d t o l ear n h ow t o 'wr i t e as a r eader '. Wor k i ng wi t h  
i l l ust r at or , Danny  Deept own, t h ey  cr eat ed some l ovel y  
st or i es wh i ch  h ave now been i l l ust r at ed and pr i nt ed.

Our  ch i l dr en ar e now of f i ci al l y  aut h or s of  t h ei r  ver y  
own book  of  st or i es!

To l aunch  t h i s f abul ous pi ece of  wor k  we ar e h ol di ng a 
l aunch  event  wh er e t h e ch i l dr en wi l l  be sh ar i ng t h ei r  

wor k  t h r ough  pr esent at i ons and r eadi ngs.

Copi es of  t h e book  wi l l  al so be avai l abl e t o buy  f or  £10  
each . A bar gai n f or  a beaut i f ul , pr of essi onal l y  

i l l ust r at ed st or y  book .

Ti ck et s f or  t h i s event  wi l l  be avai l abl e t o Y ear  3 par ent s 
i n t h e f i r st  i nst ance but  i f  any  ot h er  par ent s woul d l i k e 

t o at t end, and t h er e ar e t i ck et s avai l abl e y ou ar e al so 
wel come.

Pl ease compl et e t h i s Googl e f or m t o expr ess y our  
i nt er est , r eser ve t i ck et s and t o or der  copi es of  t h e book .

https:// forms.gle/Dw8BbR28aQQbXNtRA



PLEASE NOTE - Due t o t he addit ion of  an ext ra Bank Holiday t o celebrat e t he Queen's Plat inum  
Jubilee t he school calendar  for  2021 2022 has changed slight ly. This should not  af fect  any holidays 

you m ay have booked. It  just  m eans we close a day ear l ier  for  t he Sum m er . 

REVISED CALENDAR BELOW

At  El ement s Pr imar y School  we endeavour  t o 
give al l  visit or s a war m wel come and t r y our  

best  t o hel p wit h r equest s and issues as t hey 
ar ise.

St af f  wor k ext r emel y har d and al t hough we 
somet imes get  t hings wr ong our  aim is t o 

al ways suppor t  and hel p.
Pl ease r espect  our  st af f  by behaving 

appr opr iat el y on t he school  sit e. Pl ease al so 
speak pol it el y t o st af f  bot h in per son and on 

t he t el ephone.
We ar e her e t o wor k t oget her  t o make a 

dif f er ence t o our  chil dr en.
Thank you f or  your  under st anding.



POLITE REMINDERS
Please help us keep our  school a safe and f r iendly place by follow ing t hese sim ple 

rules

Please dr ive slow ly in t he 
car  park . Cars are ent er ing 

and leaving at  t oo fast  a 
speed causing high r isk  t o 
t he safet y of  our  children.

Please do not  use 
your  m obile phone on 
t he school prem ises.

Please do not  br ing 
dogs or  ot her  anim als 

ont o t he school 
prem ises.

Please do not  shout , 
swear  or  act  aggressively 
on t he school prem ises.

Elem ent s is a no sm ok ing 
sit e. Please do not  sm oke or  

vape on t he school 
prem ises.

Thank you for  fol low ing our  school sit e ru les.

Anyone breaching t hese rules or  conduct ing t hem selves 
inappropr iat ely w il l  be asked t o leave. The school reserves t he 
r ight  t o ban adult s f rom  t he school prem ises if  t heir  conduct  

requires it .


